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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
Request to rezone Parcel Numbers AL-1981-2, located at 315 Beaupre Street and legally described as:  
12,557 SQ FT J W WOODRUFF'S PLAT SLY 157 FT OF E1/2 OF LOT 18 & SLY 157 FT OF WLY 5 FT OF LOT 19, 
from “R1-75” (Single Dwelling Detached) to “R2” (Two-Unit Residential). 
 
This request will be the subject of a VILLAGE BOARD meeting to be held on TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2022 AT 
6:30 P.M. AT THE VILLAGE HALL, 1900 LIBAL STREET, GREEN BAY, WI 54301.  As a property owner 
within a 200’ radius of the aforementioned property, you are invited to attend the meeting. 

 
The Plan Commission, serving as an advisory committee to the Village Board, recommended approval of 
the zoning change at the January 24, 2022 meeting. 
 
The Village Board will hold a public hearing at the March 1st meeting before taking action. The Village 
Board may take action on March 1st, following the public hearing. You are invited to attend the meeting 
and state your concerns or comments. 
 
Please call Trevor Fuller, Director of Planning and Community Development, with any questions about the 
proposed project or the process – 920-448-2800, ext. 134.  
 
 
Dated this 11th day of February, 2022.  
Carrie Zittlow, Allouez Clerk-Treasurer 
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